
 
 

Notice to all Light Vehicle Accredited Repair Shops 

Claim Information Added to All Suffixes 
 
Date published: November 17, 2023  

 
MPI continues to collaborate with the repair industry, Automotive Trades Association of Manitoba (ATA), 

and Manitoba Motor Dealers Association (MMDA) to find ways to enhance processes through ongoing 

conversations.  

 
MPI will make the same claim detail information available on all suffixes in Mitchell effective November 

20, 2023.  

 

Repair facilities will be able to locate this information in the Journals section in Connect for all suffixes. 

This is the same information that was previously available to Direct Repair (DR) shops in the assignment 

memo on the 99 suffix.  

 

The repair industry had previously provided feedback that having the dispatch report available on 01 

estimates in Mitchell would provide value in the shop repair inspection process.   

 

MPI is pleased to announce this change as it will provide valuable information to repair shops and reduce 

the number of times repair shops are required to contact MPI.  

If you have any questions, please contact your Shop Relationship Advisor (SRA)  (sra@mpi.mb.ca) or 

Partners (mpipartners@mpi.mb.ca ) for shops who don’t have an assigned SRA. 
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